PFLC updates in lieu of April 2021 meeting due to Coronavirus regulations banning meetings
1.The Pavillion and clubhouses remain closed, following government guidance, but should be able to re-open with restrictions on May 17th.  The Pavillion changing rooms and showers will not be open unless guidance changes. 
2. Football matches and training have recommenced. Cricket will begin April 24th
3. Spraying both fields will be done 11am next Monday, 12th,. by contractors, Access will be restricted for 24 hours after. Please ensure your members have been informed. 
4. As was agreed Dec 2019,  “from April 2020 cost per cut will rise by £2:50, whereby Football will pay £17:50, Cricket £22:50 “. No charges were levied last year and the increase thus has only come into force 2021.
5. We are still looking into expanding the use of CCTV
6. Eon have taken over NPower. Our 3 year fixed term contract still has a year to run. We are looking into a new provider for March 2022.
7. Tree works having been completed, Hawthorn whips have now been purchased and will be used to infill perimeter hedges
8. Using metal fencing already owned by the PC, our Handyman has created a fence to maintain access for the tractor/container
9. New signage is on order, awaiting delivery
10. Unless you inform me to the contrary, I shall assume permission continues to be given for contact details to be kept for another year. If any club or association has changed reps. please let me know. 
11. Treasurer’s Year End Summary: 
Start is £3676-66 and ended with £13382-41.    
Pavilion fund start £1610-00 to finish is £410-16.






